P

Dear Francis:

Many thanks for your note of March 9th and the copy of Commander Ringle's report about the Japanese situation on the West Coast.

I spent some time on the West Coast, returning yesterday, and while out there I talked at some length with Commander Ringle and other officials of the Office of Naval Intelligence, 12th Naval District. I was greatly impressed with Commander Ringle's knowledge of the Japanese problem along the Coast.

Sincerely.

(BIGHAD) JULY J. MCCLOY

The Honorable
Francis Biddle
The Attorney General
Washington, D. C.

CASW RHT: mw